
From: Matt PrivratskySent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 2:39 PM 

To: Dadlez, Kady (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Support for soccer stadium redevelopment 

 

Hi Kady, 

 

Unfortunately I won't be able to make it to tomorrow night's city council meeting, but I wanted 

to officially submit my support for the stadium redevelopment in St Paul's midway 

neighborhood. 

 

My wife and I chose to live to the midway in part because of the stadium redevelopment. That 

kind of revitalization was exciting to us because of the new density and development it would 

bring to a working class neighborhood in St Paul. I urge the city council to support this project as 

part of our communities growth and improvement.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Matt 

 


